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State Capitol, Conference Room 229 
In Support of 

GM622 Consideration and confirmation to the Board of Directors of PISCES, Gubernatorial Nominee 
Luke Flynn.  

 

To: Chair Senator Clarence K. Nishihara, Vice-Chair Senator Glenn Wakai; and members of the 
committees.  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of GM622.  
 

As the Program Manager for the Pacific International Space Center for Exploration Systems (PISCES) I 
strongly support the nomination of Dr. Luke Flynn to become a member of our Board of Directors.  

Dr. Flynn’s knowledge and contacts in the Aerospace Industry make his addition to our Board an 
invaluable asset, therefore I strongly ask for your consideration of Dr. Flynn for this position. 

 

Mahalo nui 

 
Rodrigo Romo 
Program Manager 
PISCES 
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